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LUNCH WITH COACH BILL SELF  

Monday, December 12th
11:30 - 1:00 pm 

Ramada Inn, 6th & I-70 

$20/person

INFO: 271-1224
(Featuring the TJC Alumni Band) 

 

 

Upcoming Activities 
T O P E K A  J A Y H A W K  C L U B  

November 

21 Maui Hawkwatch Party 

December 

5 Board Meeting 

10 Hawkwatch Cal @ Kemper 

January 

7 Hawkwatch Kentucky vs KU 

11 Hawkwatch KU vs Colorado 

16 Hawkwatch KU vs Missouri 

28 Hawkwatch KU vs Iowa State 

February 

8 Hawkwatch KU vs Nebraska 

13 Hawkwatch KU vs Oklahoma State 

March 

4 Hawkwatch KU vs KSU 
F O O T B A L L  

November 

26 ISU 
M E N ' S  B A S K E T B A L L  

November 

  IN THIS ISSUE 

 Last Call For Membership Contest 

 Give a TJC Gift 

 Hawkwatches Scheduled 

 Lunch Part of Statewide Tour 

 Good Times at TJC Tailgate 

 TJC Friendly Merchants 

 Beaks & Tails 

 

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE DATES SET 

Saturday December 17th 10am - 12pm

Wednesday January 11th 5pm - 7pm 

Wednesday January 18th 5pm - 7pm 

Saturday February 4th 10am - 12pm 

Wednesday February 15th 5pm - 7pm 

Wednesday February 22nd 5pm - 7pm 
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21 - 23 Maui Invitational 

December 

1 Nevada 

3 Western Illinois 

6 St Josephs @ NYC 

10 Cal @ Kemper 

19 Pepperdine 

22 Northern Colorado 

29 New Orleans 
W O M E N ' S  B A S K E T B A L L  

November 

22 Detroit 

27 Northeastern 

December 

2 New Orleans 

7 UMKC 

11 Wisconsin 

18 Florida International 

21 Creighton 

28 Pepperdine 

Saturday March 4th 10am - 12pm 

DEADLINE 12/5 -- LAST CALL FOR MEMBERSHIP CONTEST
Quick work is needed for anyone trying to win the 2nd Membership contest. Whoever signs up 
the most NEW members (not renewals) by December 5th will sit with Coach Self at the TJC 
lunch and receive two tickets to a KU game (specific game to be determined.) All you have to 
do is get some membership forms (available at our website or call 271-1224). Be sure to write 
your name at the bottom of the form so that you get credit for the new membership.
Back To Top
 
GIVE A TJC MEMBERSHIP FOR CHRISTMAS/HOLIDAYS
The perfect gift for the person who has everything is a membership to the Topeka 
Jayhawk Club.  We'll get you the license plate, membership pins and the 2006 gift cooler 
bag along with a gift card, so you have something to put under the tree.  Memberships 
are $15/single and $20/couple.  If you buy before 12/5, you can count them for yourself 
in the membership contest.  Remember that new members also get a free 1-yr 
subscription to Jayhawk Illustrated. Click here  to download a coupon to mail in.
Back To Top
 
HAWKWATCHES SCHEDULED
See the calendar in this newsletter for Hawkwatch dates at our new adjoining smoke-free 
or smoking Hawkwatches at Jeremiahs. (The smoke-free is really pretty smoke-free.)
Back To Top
 
SELF LUNCH PART OF STATEWIDE TOUR 
This year's Bill Self lunch (as well as last year's) is part of a statewide tour by Coach Self 
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set up by the KU Athletic Department.  Although TJC is a sponsor of the event, TJC had 
no control over ticket prices so was unable to offer a membership discount.  The board is 
in discussions on how to provide the membership some sort of consideration in place of 
the discount.  Other stops on the Self tour include Wichita, co-sponsored by the Wichita 
Jayhawk Club.
Back To Top
 
GOOD TIMES AT TJC TAILGATE
About 140 TJC members chowed down on chili and hotdogs before the big Nebraska 
game.  A group of the KU marching band stopped by to lead the crowd in fight songs.  
TJC presented the marching band with a donation of $1000 for its continuing efforts to 
improve its equipment.  This year's band is up to 193 with more expected next year
Back To Top
 
Carry your card... It has benefits...TJC Friendly Merchants
Performance Tire—Get a rotate and balance for $20.00 when presenting your TJC 
membership card.
Quizno’s—Receive 10% off your order downtown and 29th and Wanamaker locations in 
Topeka.
J & Co Frameshop—15% off custom frame.
KU Bookstore—Receive 10% off on purchases, excluding sales merchandise, includes 
online shopping.

If you own a business or know of a business that would like to participate in the TJC 
Friendly Merchant Campaign, let me know and I’ll contact them. Fans helping fans...Call 
271-1224 or email me at pat@topekajayhawkclub.com. We will continually be adding to 
the list, so check out our website often! This is just starting to roll, so get in on the 
ground floor.
Back To Top
 
BEAKS & TAILS

Before the Nebraska game, Coach Don Fambrough, known for his rip-roaring 
historically (?) based anti-Mizzou stories, said he told the players during the week before 
the Nebraska game, "You know, I was mistaken. I found out Quantrill was not from 
Missouri. He was from Nebraska." Afterward, an emotional Fambrough, his eyes filled 
with tears, called it, "the greatest football game I've ever seen. They'll be dancing in the 
streets of Lawrence. I'll be leading them." 

Remember Paige Laurie, the Wal-mart heiress who cheated her way through USC but 
had the Missouri basketball arena named after her?  Her name has been taken off the 
basketball arena, but her name still lives on at Mizzou with the E. Paige Laurie Professor 
of Equine Lameness in the College of Veterinary Medicine.  The whole incident seems 
more than a bit lame to some of us.  

Your crimson and blue-blood editor sends best wishes to retiring KSU Coach Bill 
Snyder for a job well done (actually, too well done, in your editor's opinion) 
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Wonder if they'll rename Mizzou Arena the Quin Snyder Family Arena when he 
retires...maybe soon?  

Over 350 gathered at the Holidome November 15 to honor Shawnee County high 
school seniors placing in the top 10% of their classes.  The event is a longstanding 
tradition of the KU Alumni Association, and TJC helps with the event.
Back To Top
 

STEAL THIS NEWSLETTER!: You have permission to post, e-mail, copy, print or reproduce this newsletter 
as many times as you like, but please do not modify it. The Topeka Jayhawk Club Newsletter is written and 
published from deep inside the Heart of Jayhawk Country. The Topeka Jayhawk Club Newsletter is totally 
independent, and does not accept advertising, sponsorships or depraved junkets to sunny resorts.   
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